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Mitsubishi Motors North America, Inc,

6400 Kalella Avenug
Cypress, CA 80630

Tel: 714-372-6000
www. mitsubishicars.com

November 18, 2010

Ms. Jennifer Timian

Chief, Recall Management Division

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE

West Building

Washington, DC 20590

RE: NHTSA Campaign Number 10V-514
2006-2008 Mitsubishi Endeavor HVAC Controller - Safety Recall SR-10-03

Dear Ms. Timian:

Due to parts availability issues, Mitsubishi Motors North America, Inc. (MMNA) will delay
notifying its dealers about this recall until November 30, 2010. (Our original planned date
was November 23.)

Initial owner notification will be on December 7, 2010. As described in our Defect
Information Report, we plan to notify customers in northern states in the initial mailing, then
as parts availability allows, we will subsequently notify customers in the remaining states and
Puerto Rico.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Tom Bennett, Director, Service
Mitsubishi Motors North America, Inc.
Telephone 714-372-5554

Email: tbennett@mmsa.com



